rths and

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements

BORN

ARNOLD -BURROWS ARNOLD -BURROWS Gordon and Linda are
happy to announce the
birth of their first child,
Kristen Elizabeth, 7 lbs. 21/4 oz. on July 22, 1987 at
the Barrie Memorial
Hospital. Proud grandparents are Mr. and Mrs.
James Arnold of Dundee
and Mr. and Mrs. Gordon and Mr. and Mrs. Gordon Burrows of Huntingdon.

MAITHER - Jim and Judy are happy to announce the arrival of their second daughter, Lindsay Ann, born August 21, 7 pounds 5-1/2 ounces. A sister for Amanda. Fourth grand-Amanda. Fourth grand-child for both Bruce and Jennie Maither and John and Eileen Feeny.

McCALLUM MYRE -Martine (Myre) and John (Jackie) are proud to announce the birth of their son, Marc Myre McCallum, born July 14, 1987, weighing 8 lbs. 13 oz. Grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. Gaetan Myre and Mrs. John Mc-Callum (the late Mr. John McCallum). Godmather McCallum). Godmother and godfather are Nathalie and Etienne Myre.

HEBERT - Claude and Lyne (nee Rouleau) are happy to announce the birth of their son, Martin, borh July 20, 1987, weighing 9 lbs. 4 oz. Proud grand-parents are Mr. and Mrs. Simon Rouleau and Mrs. Annette Hébert.

DIED

ROY, C. Arthur - At Ste. Anne's Hospital on August Anne's Hospital on August 25, 1987 age 66 years. Dear husband of Lessie Dent. Dear father of Glen & Grandfather of Carol. Grandfather Carol. Grandian Adam, Andrew and Jason, Also survived by his brother Lawrence Roy, Funeral service was from the Kelly Funeral Home on Friday, August 28 at 2 p.m. Interment Field of Honor, Huntingdon Protestant Cemetery.

CARD OF THANKS

A sincere thank you to Dr.

Geukjian, nurses and staff on the third floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care I received while a patient there. Helen Long

We would like to thank Dr.

Vandor and the maternity staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care during our short visit. Also, thanks to relatives and friends for their visits Judy and Lindsay Maither

Berenice Caza Burns

CARD OF THANKS

Special thanks to Dr. Vandor and the maternity the Barrie staff of Memorial Hospital, for the excellent care given to us.

Linda Arnold and Kristen

Some of the people who took part in activities at the camp Richelieu summer wish to thank the members of Défi des Handicapés of Huntingdon for their support.

Following the death Mrs. Alméria Hurteau (néc Levac) on August 13, 1987, at the age of 86 years, her children and families wish to offer their thanks to all those who expressed their sympathy through mass offerings, condolence cards, prayers, visits at the funeral home, floral tributes and attendance at the funeral. Relatives and friends are asked to con-sider this as a personal message of gratitude.

Special thanks to Dr. Lefebvre, doctors nurses of the B and nurses Barrie Memorial Hospital, also to the doctors, nurses and staff of the intensive care unit and to those of the 7th floor in the Centre Hospitalier de Valleyfield for the excellent care and attention I received. A special thank you to Leslie Thornton for his help, to the Canadian Legion, branch 81, for the gift and loan of the walker, which has been a great help. To my friends for their cards, gifts, visits and numerous nhone calls. and numerous phone calls, every act of kindness and thoughtfulness, was much appreciated. Please consider this a sincere personal thank you which consider this a sincere personal thank you, which will long be remembered. Willard Elliott

ENGAGED

and Mrs. Gerard Campeau proud to are announce the engagement of their youngest daughter Amy Michelle to lan Amy Michelle to Ian Thomas McNaughton, son of Mr. and Mrs. Thomas McNaughton, Wedding to take place in Huntingdon on January 2, 1988.

IN MEMORIAM

In loving memory of Cases Hugh who passed away September the 4th 1981.

There is a face that haunts us ever. And a voice which brought

us cheer; And a smile we'll forever

remember When in Silence we dry every tear Helen and Grace

RENNIE, Hugh - In loving memory of a husband, father and grandfather who passed away Sep-

tember 4th 1984 The world may change from year to year And friends from day to day But never will the one we From memory pass away

Dorothy Lee and Jeannie Ronald Elaine Cindy, Darryl and Candice

We wish to thank the Volunteer Fire Departments of

CARD OF THANKS

Godmanchester and Constable, as well as our neighbours, who all gave much appreciated help during our recent fire. We are especially grateful to Claude Poirler, who,

along with Ron MacDonald, saved our house from burning. Everyone's help and kindness was appreciated more than we can say. PAT WALSH and

STEPHEN MORRISSEY

THANK YOU We wish to express our sincerest thanks to all our many relatives, triends and neighbors for sharing with us in the celebration of our 25th

Wedding Anniversary.

Special thanks to our family Donald, Debble, Diane, Dolores and Darlone for organizing the wonderful party in our honor. A word of applicate to the Mastar of Ceremonies, our nephaw, Glena Murphy for a

Most especially we would like to thank our relatives and friends from Chitesuguay and Plettsburgh who joined us on this happy occasion.

Thanks to Carol (Latreille) O'Connor for making the beautiful cake.

Many thanks to all for the cards, gifts, good wishes and in particular your presence. We will cherish the pleasant memories for years to

DAVID AND DOROTHY COFFEY

was Hdon native On July 9th, 1987 Berenice Cemetery. The pall bearers were nephews of the deceased; Shawn Mit-Caza Burns passed away

peacefully at the Barrie Memorial Hospital in Ormstown after a long courageous struggle with cancer. Funeral mass was celebrated on Monday, July 13th in St-Joseph's Church. Huntingdon,

Church, Huntingdon, Father Hubert Hamelin officiating, assisted by family friends, Canon Georges Quenneville of Pincourt, and Father John Kennedy of Montreal. She was buried in the family plot in St-Joseph's

On August 8, 1987 at the St.

Debbie

chell, Shayne Mitchell, Quinn Caza, Paul MacKay, Bruce MacKay and Andrew Burns Berenice was born in Huntingdon, the daughter of the late James Elmer and Cicely Caza,

After graduating from Notre-Dame Convent, Huntingdon, She worked for Huntingdon Woolen Mills Ltd. for over 40 years where she

manager at the time of her

was office

home and in the community. Berenice was past president of the Catholic Women's League, Huntingdon Chapter, as well as a member of the diocesan council's executive. She was also a life member of the Ladies Auxiliary, Huntingdon County Hospital. Berenice will be sadly missed by her husband, Douglas, her daughter, Meegan, and grandson,

She devoted her life to Christian Service, both at

Brody. She is also survived by her sister, Huetta (Mrs. Anthony Mitchell), of Camillus, N.Y. A brother Vincent, predeceased her in 1982 Rest in peace, Berenice. Kerr-Gibeault

Malachie Church in Ormstown, the marriage of daughter

Wallace and Muriel Kerr of Howick, to Daniel, son of Robert and Denise Gibeault of Ormstown was solomnized. Father Beautieu officiated at the bilingual double ceremony Baskets of glads and carnations in blue and white decorated church. the Debbie arrived at the church with her parents in

a 1931 Ford touring car driven by Maurice Logan from Aubrey, The bride, given in marriage by her father, entered the church on his arm preceded by

her mother escorted by her son Tom and Daniel



WEDDING RECEPTION

GARRY ELLIOTT SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 5 RECREATION CENTRE 85 ROY ST., ORMSTOWN

Friends welcome

WEDDING RECEPTION

LISE FOURNIER

and MICHEL LEBLANC SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 12 9 p.m. TROUT RIVER GOLF CLUB

Disco Music - Lunch